
Kensington Conservation Commission 

September 11, 2018 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustafson, Pam Holland and Joan Skewes, Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. Minutes approved as revised.  

 

2.  Bridge over wetlands on Hodges Conservation land 

Application for wetland disturbance has been approved by the NH DES.   Society for Protection of NH Forests 

(SPNHF) will pay for half the bridge construction. 

 

3.  Syd contacted forester, Charlie Moreno regarding forest management work at Hodges.  Hopefully cutting 

would be started by fall or end of winter 2019. 

 

4.  Grant for Invasive Species Control at Town Shed 

Conservation Commission’s application for grant did not get approved this round, we will re-apply for next 

year. 

 

5.  Pam to write letter to NH Water Resources regarding the Commission’s concern about water withdrawals by 

the Town of Seabrook.  Joan discussed information she received from the Rockingham Planning Commission 

and NH Water Resources concerning ground water withdrawals.  

 

6.  The Commission discussed that the use of conservation land by entities should be presented before the 

Conservation Commission.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm.  


